

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Yr 7 Application - reminder

12th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Application to secondary school (Year 7) in September 2023

Our records show that you have not yet submitted an application for a place for your child to start secondary school in September 2023. Please may I remind you that the deadline for applications is midnight on Monday 31st October 2022.

You can apply online at www.hants.gov.uk/admissions or by completing a paper application form, available from the school office and returning it either to us or the County Admissions Team at the address on the form.

It is very important that you submit your application by the deadline. Late applications will not be considered until after all on-time applications have been processed which could significantly reduce your chances of gaining a place at your preferred school(s).

If you have recently submitted your application, please ignore this reminder. All online applicants should receive an e-mail confirming that their application has been submitted. If you are unsure, please contact the Admissions Team on 0300 555 1377.

Yours sincerely

Mike Elsen Headteacher









